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Mailing List Comments Summary
http://www.arin.net/policy/2002_7.html
– I think the proposed fee schedule and reduced allocation minimums is a good 

idea
– I would like to see some type of 'reservation' policy if ARIN decides to offer 

allocation below a /20
– multiply by 100 or 10,000 self-important <bleep>s with 2xDSL will blow the 

routing table. 
– This doesn't enable additional routing table bloat, it just centralizes 

the people who actually do need it so the people who don't can be 
filtered.


